
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font. 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton-on-the-Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 19 June 2011 

Services and events for the coming week 

19 Today Trinity Sunday 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
11am Welcome Service (coffee after) 

Preacher: Revd Andrew Mottram Hampton 
2pm Baptisms Hinton 
6pm  Evensong Hinton 
 
21 Tuesday 
 Visit by Bishop David 
22  Wednesday 
10am Holy Communion Hampton 
7.30pm  Eucharistic Assistant Renewal Service 

 St Peter’s, Inkberrow 
23 Thursday  
2pm  Memorial Service (Norton) Hampton 
 

26 Next Sunday Trinity 1 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9.30am Eucharist  Hampton 
11am  Holy Communion  Sedgeberrow 
2pm  Baptism (Thomas) Hampton 
 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 

Those who were confirmed last Sunday... 

Vincent Wood, Ella Sadler, Christopher Hawkins, 
Alex McCullogh, Sophie Jackson, Rosie Goodwin, 
Chloe Davis 

Those who will be baptised... 

Jake Martin Atkins and Jasmine Beth White to be 
baptised today at Hinton and Lily Grace Thomas to 
be baptised next Sunday at Hampton. 

Those who were married yesterday... 

Luke Pinchin and Kirsty Wallis 

Those who are ill... 

Sylvia Brown, Pamela Collins, John Cotton, 
Ann Fletcher, Monica Garston, Wendy Green, 
Jean Griffiths, Lilian Haughtey, Evelyn Hewitt, 
Ruth James, Sue Jones, Harriet Leach, 
Clifford Lewis, Iris Pinkstone, Rosie Rencher, 
Alan Roberts, Celia Sheward, Joan Simpson, 
Pat Smith, Margaret Thomas, Doug Thompson, 
Clive Thomson, Barbara Williams, Rosie Woods.  

Those who have died...  

Phyllis Gwenda Birch and Susan Norton and those 
who mourn. 

Notices 

Growing our Church at Hampton 

We welcome the Revd Andrew Mottram, the 
Diocesan Heritage Buildings and Community 
Development Officer, who joins us at the 11am 
service to talk about community surveys. 

Our new Reader – Congratulations Elaine 

Elaine Major was licensed recently as a Lay Reader 
at Worcester Cathedral. After the 11am service 
today please join us in the Community Hall when we 
will raise a glass to toast our new Reader. 

Fathers’ Day  

Today is also Fathers’ Day! 

Bishop David – Visit to the Benefice  

Bishop David will visit the benefice on Tuesday. He 
will meet PCC members from Sedgeberrow at 
lunchtime and members of Hampton PCC at 4pm at 
the Vicarage.  

Renewal of Eucharistic Licences 

The Annual Service for Eucharistic Assistants take 
place on Wednesday at St Peter’s, Inkberrow. If you 
are not able to attend please let Mark have your 
certificate so that he can arrange for it to be signed 
by the Rural Dean. 

Evesham Music Festival 

This runs from Saturday 25 June until Saturday 2 
July 2011. Lots of events are taking place. 
Programmes and tickets can be obtained from The 
Almonry Museum. 

John Martin Commemoration Service 

This year’s service will be held on Sunday 3rd July 
at 6.30pm at St Andrew’s. It will be followed by 
refreshments in the Community Hall. Please come 
along to show our appreciation for the support we 
get from the Charity. (The Healing Service will not 
take place that Sunday.) 

St Mary the Virgin – Sedgeberrow 

Their Fête and Craft Exhibition will be held on 
Saturday 9 July 2011 at the Village Hall, 
Sedgeberrow. 

St Andrew’s Summer Fête 

The Church Fête is on Saturday 16th July. There is 
a box in church for donations of items for the 
tombola and raffle. We also need offers of cakes for 
the cake and refreshments stall.  


